Tracez Arthur

From: Chris Magnus

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 3:49 PM

To: Tracey Arthur; Debbie Johnstone

Subject: Wrongful Conviction Day Proclamation

Attachments: Wrongful Conviction Awareness Day - Octaber 2, 2021.pdf

Hello. For a council agenda package.

CHRIS MAGNUS

Executive Assistant to Mayor and CAQG, City of White Rock
15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6

Tel: 604.541.2124 | www.whiterockcity.ca
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The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the individual{s) or entity(ies) to which it is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential and/or privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any copying, review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any

action in reliance upoen this information by individual(s} or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in
error, please notify the City of White Rock and destroy any copies of this information. Thank you.

From: Madeline Leaf <madeline_|leaf@sfu.ca>

Sent: June 21, 2022 11:46 AM

Ta: White Rock Council <whiterockcouncil@whiterockeity.ca>
Subject: Wrongful Conviction Day Proclamation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender ond know the content is safe.

White Rock Council,

On behalf of the International Wrongful Conviction Committee, I am writing to request that the City of White
Rock proclaim October 2, 2022, as “Wrongful Conviction Day”,

Wrongful Conviction Day is designated as an annual International Day to recognize the tremendous personal,
social and legal costs associated with wrongful criminal convictions. This day recognizes those persons who
have been forced to endure the tremendous consequences brought by a wrongful criminal conviction. The
purpose of this day is to inform and educate the broader international community on the causes, consequences
and complications associated with wrongful criminal convictions. More information on the day can be found at:
http://wrongfulconvictiondav.com.

It is important to raise awareness in order to work toward the prevention of further wrongful convictions.
Proclaiming October 2= as Wrongful Conviction Day can direct the public’s attention to this issue and generate
support and understanding.



Wrongtul Conviction Day was spearheaded by the International Wrongful Conviction Day Committee and now
many organizations are leading events in its honour. The committee is committed to raising awareness of and
advocacy against wrongful convictions globally.

Last year the province of British Columbia proclaimed October 2nd as Wrongful Conviction Day, and we are
asking that the city does as well. I will attach the proclamation to this email.

Our organization, partners in Wrongful Conviction Day, and those who have been wrongly convicted would
greatly appreciate your support.

Respectfully,

Madeline Leaf

International Wrongful Conviction Day Committee
Madeline Leaf

She/her/hers
madeline leafiajsfu.ca



